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February 3, 2021 
 
 
BY MESSENGER AND ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Mr. Scott Harris 
Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 
 
Re: Bates v. United States, No. 20-535 
 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I represent petitioner in the above-captioned matter. In accordance with this 
Court’s Rule 15.5, petitioner hereby waives the 14-day waiting period for distributing the 
petition. Should you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to let me 
know.   

      Sincerely, 

David A. O’Neil 

cc:  Elizabeth Prelogar (by email) 
  


